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The Cedar School would like to offer its support for people in the world
who are having such a dreadfully challenging time at the moment. Schools

have been invited to hold a Day for Ukraine and ours will be next
Tuesday (22nd March). If your child does come dressed in blue/yellow, we

ask them to bring in some money which we will send to the Ukraine
Humanitarian Appeal 

 Disasters Emergency Committee (dec.org.uk)



Thank you very much..







- Instant food
- Protein bars
-Tinned fish and meats
- Baby food and milk
- Supplements and
vitamins
- First aid kits

- Baby & adult painkillers
- Personal hygiene items non-
applicator
- Sleeping bags
- Folding camp beds
- Head torches

ITEMS REQUESTED TO DONATE PLEASE

We have also set up a collection box in the school reception. If you
would like to donate any of the items listed below we will then donate
our school collection to The Polish Club in Southampton who are doing

regular weekly trips to Poland to distribute to the refugees arriving
from Ukraine. 

Thank you for your support.

Support for UKRaine day
 

Tuesday 22nd March
 

Everyone is welcome to wear
something blue, or yellow, or

to come dressed in both
colours.

https://www.dec.org.uk/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIgPiG_ea99gIV9WDmCh0IAgQcEAAYASAAEgIoY_D_BwE
https://www.dec.org.uk/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIgPiG_ea99gIV9WDmCh0IAgQcEAAYASAAEgIoY_D_BwE

